

Dear Parents,

We are sending home to each family two books of raffle tickets which we hope you will be able to sell for our Christmas Fair.

We have some lovely prizes for you to win, including our **1<sup>st</sup> Prize of £200 cash**.

All you have to do to be in with a chance of winning one these prizes is purchase a ticket! Please return all ticket counterfoils and money in a sealed envelope to the school office by **Saturday 26<sup>th</sup> November.** If you would like extra books just call in at the school office.

Please support us if you can, and help us to raise enough money to put towards the playground improvements

Thank you for your support and good luck!

## **Chellaston Junior School PTFA**

